




                                                        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

              
 

 

 
 

 

14th May 2015          
 
 
 
Jason Sinyard 
Director of Planning and Development 
City of St. John’s 
 
 
 
 
Re:  Glencrest/Galway – Response to Staff Comments 
 
 
 
Thank you for your timely comments relating to the planning and development application for 
the proposed Galway residential community. We are also appreciative of the meetings held at 
the end of April which shed additional light on staff’s comments and areas of concern. 
Earlier in April, we received preliminary comments from Mr. O’Brien which outlined general 
conformity with the new Regional Plan for St. John’s. We appreciate his comments and are 
pleased our client will be providing a master planned community which is in line with the City’s 
long-term vison.  
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
Below is a detailed response to the specific comments received earlier this week (we have also 
attached specific responses to each staff comment, which corresponds with the below 
comments). When reviewing the comments, please reference the attached revised plans 
detailing revised road cross sections, main parkland entrance plan with adjacent residential and 
commercial mixed use concept, and a parkland and pedestrian trail plan.   
 

 
 

  



   
 

 

  
  
  
  

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 







May 8, 2015 (KMK responses in red below) 
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Additional Comments, specifically with respect to Snow Storage: 

21. The proposed 1-acre snow storage is insufficient. A minimum 3 acres must be provided, with a 

minimum frontage of 300 ft (91.5 m). The Developer indicated during meetings that this could 

be achieved near the proposed future water reservoir.   The details of the 3 acre storage must 

be shown on future revisions.  A minimum 10 m separation from the reservoir and the 

proposed snow storage area should be provided. Agreed  



  

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

  

  

    

   

   

   

  

  

  

  










